
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Naugatuck Valley Health District will hold a Public 
Hearing on its proposed budget and fees for Fiscal Year 2019 (July 1, 2018 to June 30, 
2019) on March 13, 2018 at 6:45PM in its 2nd floor Conference Room, 98 Bank Street, 
Seymour, CT.  Phone: 203-881-3255.  This notice is in accordance with the requirements 
set forth in Section 19a-243 of the C.G.S. 
Board Chair John Zikaras 2/14/2018 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

   Ansonia                  Beacon Falls              Derby                                                       Naugatuck               Seymour              Shelton    
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